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William ~ “Bill” Darter, 75, of
Toiedo died Monday, July 23,2012, at
MercyMedlcal Center in Des Moines.

Funeral services willbe held Satur
day, July 28, at 10:30 a.m. at Kruse
Phillips Funeral Home in Tama. Inter
mentwill follow at Sheridan Cemetery
in rural Nalcom. Visi~tioñ will be
held Frida9, July27 frdm 5 to 8p.m. at
Kruse~Phillip5Funeral Rome inTama.
A memorial fund ha~ been established.

He was born on Jan. 21, 1937, in
Pâxton, Ill., the son of Earl Gardner
aiM Kathleeii Florence Whitcomb
“Ka)?€’ Darter.

lie graduated from Mars,b~lltown
HigFS~hoovrn 1956 and attended
MafshalltbwnComiflhiiflt)’ College for
one year. Bill ran track and partici
pated in the Drake Relays. He was also
involved4n theater.

He married MaryAnn Bramerd on
Aug. 1, 1957, at the Little Brown
Church i3Nashua. They later divorced.
on~ay~,~~4iedJo~Qraff
at the Little Brown Church in Nashua.

He was a professioiwl.mtat(C%tt8I~
—working ~znan& are~groc~jtolcs~

including 6&ie’ s Sup%ryalt. ~il~l wa% ~
employedwithTamaPackfor2Syears,
only missing two days in that. time.
After his retirement, he worked at
Meskwaki Bingo Casino Hotel.

~~.Bill enjoyed.spendingmewlthhls
grandchiidr;ç~i~!?4geq fling and
ca~ping,~ j~,qwl~ig, pooking, playing
hoisesbo?e% an4 classic movies.

1~4~i~ r4’~d 1y his wife, Jo of
Toledo; sev~h cl~l~iren~ Jeffrey Darter
of Columbia,Mo., Jqs9p~ Darter of
MarshalltoWn, RáeAnn~ Jacob~ of
Lewisvijle, Texas, Joh~than “John”
Da~iffr of S,~t.’ Jospph, Mo., Peggy
HthihampfMar~l*lltOfl Jon Darter
of’giimeapqlis, Minn., and Jason
Dartbr ofMarshalltoWn 14 grWdchil
then; one sister, Doris Vonceil “V~n’~
Sherman~of Marshalltown;~ and other
relations.

He wa& preceded in death by his
parents andthree sisters, CarolEggers,
Betty Klaas, and Nancy Anstrom.


